
Legal Assistants/Paralegals of Southern West Virginia ("LAPSWV") is a non-profit, 

unincorporated organization established in 2004 in the Charleston and Huntington, West Virginia 

area. Today, our membership encompasses more than 70 legal assistants, paralegals, educators, 

and legal professionals from plaintiff law firms, defense law firms, individuals, and government 

agencies. We encourage you to check out our website at www.lapswv.org, and encourage your 

staff to become members of LAPSWV. 

LAPSWV's operating funds come solely from dues, donations, sponsorships, and the 

minimal fees charged for quarterly and/or annual meetings. As such, LAPSWV hopes your firm 

will consider becoming a Business Partner or making a donation to LAPSWV. 

 

Platinum Level Partner: $2,000 

 

Sponsorship of one (1) CLE at the Annual Meeting 

Recognition on our website with link to sponsor's website 

Recognition in our quarterly newsletter with Ad 

Recognition at the Annual Meeting 

One (l) vendor table at the Annual Meeting and two (2) lunches 

One (1) academic scholarship in sponsor's name awarded to one member valued at $275 

Gold Level Partner: $ 1,500 

Sponsorship of one (1) CLE at the Annual Meeting 

Recognition on our website with link to sponsor's website 

Recognition in our quarterly newsletter with Ad 

Recognition at the Annual Meeting 

One (l) vendor table at the Annual Meeting and two (2) lunches 

Silver Level Partner: $1,000 

Recognition on our website with link to sponsor's website 

Recognition in our quarterly newsletter with Ad 

Recognition at the Annual Meeting 

One (l) vendor table at the Annual Meeting and two (2) lunches 

Bronze Level Partner: $500 

Recognition on our website with link to sponsor's website 

Recognition in our quarterly newsletter with Ad 

Recognition at the Annual Meeting 

Your consideration to this request is greatly appreciated and I look forward to your 

response. LAPSWV could not provide the educational opportunities to its members without your 

support! Please feel free to contact me at (304) 549-3125 or fitstvicepresident@lapswv.org if you 

have any questions. 


